
 

              Kirklandpark Primary School  

                        Champions Club 
 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite your child to join us as part of our ‘Champions Club’ at Kirklandpark 

Primary School. 

The Champions Club has been set up to bring together and empower our learners identified 

with Dyslexia.  We will meet once a month to come together, find ideas and inspiration and to 

explore strategies and attitudes towards Dyslexia.  When your child attends a meeting they will 

be given an agenda to bring home to you so you can keep up to date with and share in their 

learning for each meeting. 

We will be meeting each month during the school day to explore a different theme including:   

• What is Dyslexia?  My Dyslexic mind. 

• What does Dyslexia mean to me?  How does it affect me and my school life? 

• Famous people with dyslexia. Finding inspiration. 

• Dyslexia Scotland and Dyslexia Unwrapped websites. 

• How technology can assist me. 

• Audio Books.  Barrington Stoke Readers. 

Please delete the statements below to indicate if you are happy for your child to attend our 

Champions Club each month and return this to school by Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 

I do/do not wish my child to attend the Champions Club within Kirklandpark Primary 

School. 

My child can/cannot have juice and cookies as a welcome to each meeting. (If there are 

any allergies we can accommodate this  - please put details in the box below). 

The pupils will also be asked to suggest themes or activities that they feel will be useful to them. 

Please, if you feel there are any particular areas or suggestions that would be helpful for 

yourself or your child for our monthly meets, we would be open to these and ask you to 

complete the suggestion box below. 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Miss Buchanan 

Specialist Support Teacher for East Kilbride and Strathaven Area 

 


